
 

 

 

 

Redvers 

Pastoral Council Chairperson 

Marc Wolensky 306-840-7282 
 

Parish Hall Bookings 

Anita Colleaux: 306-452-3868 

Caretaker 

 Coralie Wolensky 

Bellegarde 

Pastoral Council Chairperson 

Guy Poirier: 306-840-7744  

 
 OUR LADY OF FATIMA (REDVERS)     
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Rectory/Office Phone: 306-452-3316 
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Storthoaks 

Pastoral Council Chairperson 

Richard Chicoine: 449-2231 

Parish Hall Bookings 

Monique Dumaine: 449-2237  

November 5, 2023 
31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
Liturgical Ministries (Redvers) 

 
To ensure your name is still on a ministries list or to volunteer contact Carol Poirier (452-8397). 

 
Sunday, November 12, 10:45 a.m.   

Hospitality—Marc/Coralie Wolenksy 

Lectors—Anita Colleaux/Todd Garnier 

Collection—Todd Garnier/Raymond Lamotte/Daniel LeNouail/Seth Poirier 

Communion—Anita Colleaux 

Mass Schedule  
 

Mon, Nov 6, 9:00 a.m.  
+Adrian Bourgeois by Real/Jeannette Wolensky     

 
Tues, Nov 7, 9:00 a.m.   

+Deceased Family by Rene Rogg 
 

Wed, Nov 8, 9:00 a.m.  
+Marguerite Perreaux by Aurele/Margaret Moreau 

 
Thurs, Nov 9, 9:00 a.m.           

+David Frecon by Jerome/Carol Poirier 
 

Fri, Nov 10, 9:30 a.m. (Estates) 
+Holy Souls of Purgatory by A Parishioner 

 
 Sat, Nov 11, 7:00 p.m. (Bellegarde) 
+Raymond Cop by Joe/Irene Poirier 

 
Sun, Nov 12, 9:00 a.m. (Storthoaks)  

Pro populo 
 

Sun, Nov 12, 10:45 a.m. (Redvers) 
+Deceased Family by Nathan/Marie-Laure Poirier 
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“Abundant Trust: Embracing God's Generosity" is the theme for this year’s       

Archbishop’s Appeal. The archdiocesan fundraising goal is $1.4 million. Packages for the            

Archbishop's Appeal have been mailed out; many of you have likely received yours.  

It is hard to live consistently with life's many pressures and anxieties. There is always a temptation to 
behave one way in private and another in those areas where we desire acceptance, validation, or 
praise. It takes courage to live out the faith, too. It is tempting to behave in a spiritual way at Church 

on Sunday but then to have no spiritual practice during the week. Your gift to the Archbishop’s Appeal contributes to helping      
parishes run faith formation programs, such as the Lay Formation Program, where the expertise is given to those desiring to help 
build up the local church and to help with the formation of our congregations. Thank you for your contributions to the Archbishop's 

Appeal – they are deeply appreciated!  

 

Our Lady of Fatima Parish 75th Anniversary Landscaping Project  

Our Lady of Fatima Parish Council invites the creative ideas and participation of parishioners in the     

formation of a  75th Anniversary Landscaping Committee.  In 2025 we will celebrate 75 years since the 

foundation of our parish and next year we would like to work on renewing our grounds now that tree     

removal has been completed on the east/west sides of the church.  Any design ideas?  We are thinking 

of a showpiece on the street side, i.e. signage, greenspace/planters, statuary, rosary walkway/cross? On 

the west corner perhaps a historical plaque incorporating the steeple that was taken down?                  

We welcome your participation, ideas, design plans, etc. Feel free to make inquiries about this initiative with                                  

Marc Wolensky (PPC Chair), any member of the council or Fr. Ron. 

 

Meetings 

 Wed, Nov. 15, 7:00 p.m. (Bellegarde)—Mass/Parish Council Meeting 
 Thurs, Nov. 16, 7:00 p.m. (Storthoaks)—Mass/Parish Council Meeting 

 Tues, Nov. 21, 7:30 p.m. (Redvers)—Mass/Parish Council Meeting 
 Thurs, Nov. 23, 7:30 p.m. (Redvers)—Mass/Knights of Columbus Meeting 

 
 

Prayer Shawls 

This ministry of the Redvers CWL offers the support of prayer and compassion to 

those who are sick, suffering, or in distress in our community.  The shawls are blessed 

and may be taken from the back of the church by anyone and for anyone.  If you would like to       

knit/crochet shawls  and pray for the suffering while you do so, it would be greatly appreciated.      

For more information, contact Wanda Cunningham (306-452-8596).   

 

Fowl Supper THANK YOU! —Sincere thanks is extended to everyone who          

cooperated and contributed so generously to our Fowl Supper fundraiser.  Your kindness 

and support is greatly appreciated and most encouraging! 
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